
Submitter: Betty Denny 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Please retain by mail voting as the Oregon default means of voting. Making in person 

voting the default means of voting will reduce voter turnout.  Among other reasons, 

persons with transportation issues, health issues, work hour issues, family 

commitment etc will be less likely to be able to vote if in person voting is the default.  

Even with by mail available by special request, the time necessary to make these 

requests could also be a hindrance to voting.  Thank you.   


